## Subject: [EXTERNAL] Doncaster Place sidewalks

I am writing to advise that I am totally opposed to any sidewalk construction that might be considered as part of a road upgrade on Doncaster Place. I live at 60 Doncaster Place and as a cul-de-sac, there is no trough access for pedestrians or vehicles and with only 11 properties on the street and approximately 1/2 of those occupied by seniors who rarely walk the street, it would be a shame to spend funds on unnecessary construction of sidewalks. Sidewalks require ongoing maintenance, particularly in the snowy periods and so few people would ever use them, again an ongoing expenditure that I believe is unnecessary. I do agree that the street itself needs to be improved after approximately 55 years since being constructed.

I also think it would be a shame to construct sidewalks on Friars Way that does not have that much vehicular traffic. in addition, the removal of trees to facilitate construction of any sidewalks would be a sad day as the natural beauty of our Sherwood Forest makes living here the best area of the city.

Sincerely,

Bruce Woodley 60 Doncaster Place London, Ontario N6G 2A5